
 

 

 
Monday, December 4, 2017 

3:00 PM 
 SeaTac City Hall – Council Chambers 

 
Members:   Present: Absent: Commence:    3:05 P.M.  
        Adjourn:          4:55 P.M. 
Rick Forschler, Chair      X                   
Peter Kwon                 X                       
Pam Fernald            X      
         

Other City Council Members Present:  Mike Siefkes, Mayor, Katherine Campbell, Erin 
Sitterley 
 

Staff Coordinator:  Steve Pilcher, Planning Manager 
 

Other Staff Present: Kate Kaehny, Sr. Planner;  
Mark Johnsen, Sr. Assistant City Attorney 

 

 

1. Public Comment 

 

Sidd Jha, Map Amendment M-2 applicant, passed out a letter to the LUP 

Committee. 

 

Barbara McMichael, SeaTac resident, described why that she opposes the 

M-2 and M-2A map amendment proposals. 

 

2. Discussion on Map 

Amendment 

Proposals M-2 and 

M-2A 

  

 
    X    Discussion 
 
LUP Chair Forschler opened discussion on Map Amendment M-2 and M-2A 
and asked Council Member Fernald to discuss the reasons she requested the 
Special LUP meeting. 
 
Council Member Fernald said the main purpose of the meeting was to 
provide the full Council with the opportunity to get detailed background 
information on the M-2 and M-2A proposals. 
 
Chair Forschler facilitated an open discussion on M-2 and M-2A, including 
comments from City Council members and the public. 
 
No decisions were made at the meeting. 

 

3. Adjourn 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:55 PM.  
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